


of GODORT’s mission, goals, and organizational structure is needed, and I have every confidence that Aimee 
Quinn, our incoming chair, and future GODORT leaders will continue to tackle these needs and concerns. 

I’d like to make one final note of thanks to the members of GODORT’s Steering Committee, and all the 
GODORT members that have provided me with advice and feedback over the last year. Your 
encouragement and support has made this past year a highlight in my career, and I am truly grateful.  �


